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The May meetings of the London Central Lions Club will be held at 6:30 pm on May 14th and May 28th at Trinity 
Lutheran Church, 746 Colborne Street, London .  

Calendar of Events                             
 May 14  LCLC Regular Club Meeting - 6:30 pm -  Trinity Lutheran Church  
 May 23-24         LCLC BBQ at Canadian Tire on Wonderland Rd, London  
 May 28   LCLC Regular Club Meeting - 6:30 pm -  Trinity Lutheran Church  

(  Bob Martin, head of security at the London Knight will be our guest speaker )  

 May  31             Walk for Dog Guides ð Gibbons Park, London  
June 3     LCLC Board of Directors Meeting -  7:30 pm - Trinity Lutheran Church  
June 11    LCLC Regular Club Meeting at Trissas Restaurant and is spouses night  
June 13 -14   LCLC BBQ at Canadian Tire on Wonderland Rd, London  
June 25    LCLC Meeting is a BBQ at the home of Jim and Joanne  Lystar (16 Kenwood Cr)  

The London Central Lions Club meets at 6:30pm on the 2nd and 4th Thursdays at the Trinity Lutheran Church 746 Colborne Street.  
President Lion Joanne Lystar 452-3935 ð Secretary Lion Christine Aben Morrison 681-0450 ð Bulletin Editor Lion Pat Nolan  472-6436  

The following business was conducted at London Central Lions Board Meeting on Wednesday May 6, 2015  
Recommendation: that the club donate the following amounts: 

Childrenôs Safety Village $350.00 

Purina Dog Walk  $100.00 

Reading Action Programme for summer reading program (see below) $300.00  

This is a summer reading program held at the various library branches, held in July and August. Includes Special Needs 
students. Programs and contests. This is not funded by the library. The Westmount Branch indicated they would be happy 
to let us have a room for our Board Meetings once a month which would save the club money from not having to rent a 
room at the Church. 
 
The visit to the Lucan Lions Club has been postponed and arrangements are being made for a later date. 
 
The Lions Effective Speaking competition went very well on Saturday May 2 in St. Catherines. 
 
Volunteers for the I SEE screening program will need to complete additional forms (reference), a health review (TB test), a 
copy of their immunization record or blood test, and a police check. 
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The Fight for Sight Committee reports that the annual Fish Fry / Auction event held on Saturday May 2 at the Por-
tuguese Club of London was very successful and raised over $20,000 for the Ivey Eye Institute.  A big thank you 
to all of the members who volunteered many hours to make this a success.   
   
Rainbarrel Fundraiser May 16: One or two people needed to help unload and load barrels in buyersô vehicles. Distribution 
and pickup will be at 809 Dundas Street, Rear Parking Lot, from 10 a.m. till 2 p.m. 

The LCLC summer BBQs at Canadian Tire will be starting up soon and volunteers are needed to sign up for spots for 
those weekends.  Please contact Lion Doug Riehl if you can help.   

Adopt A Park - The London Central Lions are investigating getting involved with the City of Londonô ñAdopt A Parkò pro-
gram.  Lion Pat to find out more details and report back to the members. 
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We are sad to report the passing of Lion Fred Jenkins who was a member since 1963.  Fred 
was a Life Member of Lions International and held almost every position for the London Central 
Lions Club including President in 1969/70.  In addition he was Zone Chair in 1968-1969, Re-
gion Chair 1969-1970, First Vice District Governor 1970-1971, and District Governor 1972-
1973.  Fred was the recipient of a large number of awards including the International Presi-
dentôs Leadership Medal, District Governorôs Award, Life Member L.F.C. Lion of the Year 1979-
1980 as well as 1990-1991, and Lion Hero in 2009.  Fred was admired and respected for his 
contributions to the Lions and the community and he and will be missed. 
 
 

Truckload Rain Barrel Sale  

In support of London Central Lions Club 

Rain Barrels $55- Available in several colours. 

Includes leaf/mosquito filter, spigot, and overflow hose. 

Downspout Diverter $25 / Stand $30 / Flexible Downspout Pipe $10 

Rain barrels connect to downspouts & collect FREE water. Gardeners claim flowers, vegetables, shrubs and 
lawns grow much better with rainwater. Reduce water bills & save $$$. Order online: RainBarrel.ca/
londonlions *Only items ordered in advance are guaranteed to be available at: May 16,2015 10AM-2PM 
Towne Square-Rear Parking Lot 809 Dundas St. London 

Please contact Walt Grieve for more information: 

Email: waltgrieve@rogers.com Phone: 519-681-9922 


